
 

 
 
 

July 2024 
 
RE: Enrichment exam for grade 6 students 
 
Dear grade 6 parent, 
  
If your child wishes to be considered for an LBPSB Enrichment Program for grade 7, you must register them for the 
LBPSB enrichment exam. Please see below for important information for regarding this exam. 
 

 LBPSB students Non-LBPSB students 
Date of exam Friday, November 15, 2024 

 
Students of LBPSB elementary schools will 
be writing on Friday, November 15, 2024 in 
their respective schools from 8:30-11:50 AM.  
 
Students are expected to arrive at 8:00 AM.  
 

Saturday, November 16, 2024 
 
Students from schools outside the LBPSB will be 
writing at John Rennie High School situated 
at 501 Boul. Saint-Jean, Pointe-Claire, QC H9R 
3J5 on Saturday November 16, 2024 from 8:30-
11:50 AM.  
 
Students are expected to arrive at 8:00 AM. 
 

How to register To register LBPSB students click here. To register non-LBPSB Students click here. 

Registration period September 9, 2024 at 12:01am – November 6, 2024 at noon. 

  
All families are encouraged to visit our High School Open Houses that take place during the month of October. Dates and 
times will be advertised on the school website closer to the date. To learn more about our high schools and the 
programs that they offer, please visit the school website. 
 
Important notes: 
   
Your child will need a pencil, eraser, pen, calculator, and a ruler. 
 
There will be a 15 minute break during which your child will be able to have a snack.  Please note that students are 
responsible to bring their own snacks.    
  
You should be receiving a confirmation of registration by email.  Please check your email once you have submitted your 
completed form for consideration.  If you do not receive a confirmation email within 24 hours of your submission, please 
contact us at enrichedexam@lbpsb.qc.ca to ensure that the correct contact information has been provided to us. 
 
Once the registration period is completed, an email will be sent out during the week of November 11 with additional 
information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The administration of the Lester B. Pearson School Board 

https://fusion.lbpsb.qc.ca/how-to/How%20to%20access%20the%20Enrichment%20Program%20Exam%20Registration.html
https://fusion.lbpsb.qc.ca/enrichment-exam-registration/non-lbpsb
mailto:enrichedexam@lbpsb.qc.ca



